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Hello Cast and Families of Finding Nemo Kids, 
 
Believe it or not, we are only five weeks away from our performance! This show 
has been much bigger and more challenging than we predicted. There is still a 
lot to be done in this short amount of time. Please encourage your actor to be 
practicing at home every day. This includes listening to the music tracks (both 
with and without words) and singing along out loud. Also, reviewing 
choreography at home and learning and practicing lines. All the music can be 
found online through MoCo’s Parent’s Page (moco.org/parents-page) or this 
link:  
 
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1CyObkAtE6QrVFB5dphFwEVwfmKVkgPP
1?usp=drive_link  
 
Students should be off book (which means they have memorized their lines and 
lyrics) by March 27! We want the actors to be as prepared and confident as 
possible. Thank you for your help and encouragement at home. It is going to be 
a great show and we are excited to share it with you! 
 
Sincerely, 
Caitlin Dubois 
Elementary Musical Director 

mailto:info@moco.org
https://moco.org/parents-page/
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1CyObkAtE6QrVFB5dphFwEVwfmKVkgPP1?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1CyObkAtE6QrVFB5dphFwEVwfmKVkgPP1?usp=drive_link

